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I am not anti hunting and hunt & fish myself.  But trapping beaver (except live 

trapping and relocation in targeted incidences where they are causing damage) is 

short sited and negatively effects wildlife and our aquatic environments.  I support 

this bill.  Thank you.  We have beaver on our place and I'm happy & appreciate what 

beaver do for our ecosystems.  

  Romain Cooper 


